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8/26/13
Dear Staff: 
I hope this note finds you well rested, enjoying the final days of summer, and ready for a new school year.  I am writing to formally welcome you to the George H. Conley Elementary School for the 2014 – 2015 school year.  Through our collective efforts I have no doubt that this will be another successful school year for ourselves and for all of our students. 

I am excited to announce that we will be maintaining all of our programs and partnerships from last year as we continue our on-going work of providing all of our students with a world-class education. This year we will continue to partner with the Boston Institute of Psychotherapy (BIP), The Home for Little Wanderers, Making Music Matters, and the Eliot School of Fine Arts.  Along with these partnerships we will also continue to offer all students with Physical Education, Science, Math Enrichment, Dance, Music, and Visual Arts.  Using our School on the Move Prize monies, this Fall, all classrooms will be better equipped to use a wider range of technology to enhance student learning.  We will use our “Norms of Practice” document (attached) to guide our practice and to ensure that we are sustaining and building off of last year’s initiatives. This year we will continue to provide our students with highly effective, rigorous instruction, support the physical and socio-emotional develop of our students, provide opportunities for us to grow as educators, and to maintain a professional learning community based on trust, accountability, and collaboration.
I am also writing to formally invite all staff to our mandatory professional development session on Tuesday, September 2nd from 10:30 – 5:00 (lunch is provided).  At this session we will recognize our successes, frame our work for the year, look at where we are through our data, and discuss what we want to become (goals). Our first day together will conclude with our Back to School BBQ from 5:00 – 6:30.  On Wednesday, 9/3, all staff are required to sign in by 8:15 am, BTU will meet from 8:30 – 9:00 and our 3hr PD session will run from 9:00 – 12:00. 

Through our own sense of self-efficacy, opening our doors of practice, and having high expectations for our students and ourselves, we will continue to ensure that all of our students’ reach high levels of academic and socio-emotional achievement.  I truly look forward to working and learning with you this school year.   If you have any questions and/or concerns please call me at 617-821-1881. 

Sincerely,

Joseph Foley, Principal 
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